
 

 

Nurses and Midwives Agreement 
EA Update 27 – Important Information 
As you may be aware, the Tasmanian State Government has referred all other public sector agreements 
currently in negotiation to the Tasmanian Industrial Commission (TIC) for arbitration on wages. The 
Nurses and Midwives Agreement has not been referred to the Commission as there is currently an offer 
under consideration by Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) 
members. Please note that this does not rule out the agreement being referred to the Commission in  
the future. 
 
The ANMF have contacted the Tasmanian State Government in a bid to ensure that nurses and midwives 
will not be left disadvantaged by any outcome that the Commission hands down in regard to wages. 
 
The ANMF will contact members via an enterprise agreement (EA) update as soon as the Tasmanian 
State Government provides a response to our request. This will include information on actions moving 
forward.  Actions will depend on the Tasmanian State Government’s position in regard to ensuring no 
disadvantage to nurses and midwives. 
 
You can vote by clicking the link in the email sent to members. Remember voting closes 8am 
Wednesday 3 July 2019. We will write to you again as soon as we hear a response from the 
Tasmanian State Government. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact our Member Support Team on (03) 6223 6777 or 
1800 001 241 (if outside Hobart). Alternatively, email membersupport@anmftas.org.au.  
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